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DUXBURY, MASS.
Conservation Commission

Executive Session Minutes of September 1, 2015

Town of Duxbury

The Executive Session began at 8:15 during the Tuesday, September 1, 2015 Conservation
Commission meeting that began at 7:00 PM in the Mural Room at the Duxbury Town Hall.

Members Present: Chairman Corey Wisneski; Sam Butcher; Robb D’Ambruoso; Tom Gill;
Dianne Hearn; Holly Morris

Members Absent: John Brawley

Staff Present: Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator; Susan Ossoff, Administrative Assistant

Joe Grady reviewed the amended Public Records request made by Attorney Driscoll
representing John McLaughlin. This request has a narrower scope and time range.
Commission members should forward any relevant emails or other materials they have to
Attorney Bobrowski.

The members and Town have been served with a complaint including civil rights violations; the

Town's insurer has been notified.

At 8:35, Corey Wisneski made a motion to leave Executive Session; this motion was seconded
by Tom Gill. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Sam Butcher, yes; Robb D’Ambruoso, yes;
Tom Gill, yes; Dianne Hearn, yes; Holly Morris, yes.
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